
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

OCTOBER 10,  2006 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: Ron Crawford was present and asked about the screening process at the 

school. He asked if they were crushing and Nancy said she believed they are not. Do they pay for 

the gravel. Yes, the Town is paid for the gravel. He suggested they could save money if they go 

out to bid for the screening process. He gave Nancy the name of a contractor who will do this 

really cheap. Also, he suggested that selectmen need to check whether or not MSHA regulations 

apply to this operation. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: No action. 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: No action. 

 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

(A): ADOPTION OF GA MAXIMUMS AND PUBLIC HEARING OCTOBER 17: 

Selectmen have been given a copy of the new maximums and they have been posted. 

Selectmen to vote on adoption next week. 

 

(B) POLICY ON HEALTH INSURANCE: On a motion by Tony the following policy is 

adopted: Health Insurance Benefits are available to the following municipal officials: 

Selectmen, Road Commissioners, Treasurer, Town Clerk/Tax Collector, and Code 

Enforcement Officer,  and to employees who are regularly scheduled to work 20 hours or 

more per week. 

 

(C) SIGN CONFIRMATION OF PSAP ALIGNMENT: Selectman, Harold Smith and 

Jennifer Sayre  signed a letter regarding a Homeland Security Grant application 

confirming that Acton has decided to align with the Department of Public Safety for 

PSAP/Dispatch. 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT: Adjourned at 11:35 a.m. 

 

8. MEETINGS: October 16 6:30 p.m. Eleven Town Paul Schumacher on Regional review of 

subdivisions - Planning board invited 

 

PSAP Meeting in Alfred on October 26 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Ron & Gail Crawford, Lorraine Yeaton 


